From: Gail Rauch <lynngail99@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:58 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS/PERS Plan 1 automatic Cola

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Select members:

| am a member of PERS 1 retirement plan. | requesting your consideration to approve a permanent automatic cost living
adjustment each year to be in line with 13 other retirement plans. Living on a fixed income has been become a real
challenge for the aging members of TRS/PERS 1. All of these members dedicated over 30 years to students and the
public of this state. The rate of inflation has been devastating for the members. Over the years without COLA increases
has diminished our purchasing power. An automatic COLA is needed.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gail Rauch

4523 90th PI NE

Marysville, Wa 98270

Sent from Gail's iPad2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



